
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

     Term 4                         14 October 2022      Week 1                      

GOULBURN EAST PUBLIC SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

  

Ph: 02 4821 4007 
Email: goulburne-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

  

Respect          Responsibility          Resilience 
 

We have had a great start to the new term at East. Congratulations to every student for settling back 
into school so quickly. I have noticed terrific manners from so many students in the classroom, 
playground and in the office.  
 

This term we welcome Mr Chris Taylor to our staff. He will be teaching every class at some stage during 
in Term 4 as well as supporting students in small groups. Both Mr Rebhandl and Mr McQuillan will 
continue with us this term, providing continuity for our students and enabling teachers to attend 
professional learning. 
 

Week 2 is a busy week for everyone. We start the week with the TAIKOZ performance at the Hume 
Conservatorium from 1.30 – 2.30pm on Monday afternoon. 
 

Good luck to the Opera House Choir who will be travelling to Sydney on Tuesday for their performance 
at the Festival of Choral Music. They will be returning to Goulburn just after midnight – a long day! 
 

On Thursday we welcome our grandparents to join us for a special assembly and morning tea. We have 
not been able to hold this event for the last couple of years so we are very excited to see everyone this 
year. It will be held in the hall, starting at 10am. 
 

The Book Character Parade will round off our exciting week and staff and students always look terrific 
and have a lot of fun. The parade will be on Friday starting at 10am in the hall. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Goulburn East Public School students and staff would like to invite grandparents, carers and 

parents to a very special assembly at our school to celebrate Grandparents’ Day. 
 

When: Thursday 20 October 2022 
 

Where: Goulburn East Public School Hall 
 

Time: 10.00am followed by a special morning tea, open classroom and the Scholastic Book Fair 

in the library from 11am - 12.15pm.  
 

We look forward to seeing you all there. 
 

A percentage of the book sales are given to the school to purchase books for our school library. 
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SCHOLASTIC BOOKFAIR 
 

We will be selling books and novelty items at our Book Fair on Wednesday 19 October 

and Thursday 20 October 2022. 

 

Each class will visit the Book Fair display on Tuesday 18 October and will have the 

opportunity to fill out a wish list that they can take home for approval.  There will be 

no sales on Tuesday. We are opening for students on Wednesday. Parents and 

extended family are welcome to visit on Thursday with their child. 

 

Wednesday 19 October – Students only 

Morning:  8:45am to 9:20am 

Lunchtime:  11:30am to 12:15pm 

Recharge:  1:45pm to 2:10pm 

 

   Thursday 20 October – Open to parents and family 

 Morning: 8:45am to 9:45am 

and after the Grandparent’s assembly until 12:15pm 


